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I am opposed to SB1583A related to classroom and library materials in schools.  The 

public schools in Oregon are continuing to lose students and have changed the 

requirements for graduation.  This is dumbing down students.  We do not need 

gender ideology materials in classrooms or libraries.  Schools have no business in 

this area!  Stick with reading, writing and math.  And history is very important as well.  

Please vote NO on this disappointing bill. 

 

 


